GETTING TO KNOW YOU
Thank you so much for your support of the Elizabeth Cady Stanton Hometown Association! We are most appreciative and happy to count you as a member.
The leadership is asking you to take a few moments to let us know something more about you.  We want to keep in contact with you throughout the year about our activities.

 We invite you to reach out to us anytime to see how you can become more involved.  We have such a rich, important, and unique history to protect and to share.
To date have you?  Please indicate with check mark if you have.
_______Attended an Annual Meeting of the ECS?
_______Visited the our website: ecstantonhometown.org

_______ Followed us on FB and shared our postings with your friends?
_______Taken the self-guided "Walking in Elizabeth C. Stanton's Footsteps" cell phone tour?

 _______Attended an  August Woman of Distinction Equality Day/Garden Party event?
_______Served on the ECS Board?
_______Led a walking tour of our historic sites?
_______Written an article for The Sunflower ECSHA newsletter?

______ Given an Elizabeth Cady Stanton Hometown Association presentation to an audience?
______Attended the NYC Birthday Declaration of Sentiments Remix Celebration 11/12/15?
______Other?
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES IN THE HISTORY OF THE SUFFRAGE MOVEMENT

November 12, 2015  Elizabeth Cady Stanton's 200th birthday celebration
February 15, 2020  Susan B. Anthony's 200th birthday celebration
August 18, 2020   200th Anniversary of the ratification of the 19th Amendment granting women the right to vote. (In 1917,  NYS ratified the 19th Amendment to the US. Constitution.)
________Yes,  I would like to help brainstorm, plan and/or participate in one of the important upcoming dates in celebration of the Woman's Suffrage Movement! 
Name_________________________________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address_________________________________________________________________           
Email address___________________________________________________________________
Home Phone ______________________
Mobile Phone______________________

Would you prefer that we contact you about annual meetings, special events, newsletters etc. by postal mail or email? (If you are willing to receive our notices by email we will save on our postage costs, so thanks!) Please check below.
______I prefer contact via email   ______I prefer contact via postal mail.
Best time of the year for me to attend special events, meetings or to assist with a function. Check all that usually apply.  ________Spring _______Summer_______Fall_______Winter.
Best time of day for me to attend special events, meetings or to assist with a function.

_________Morning  ________Afternoon_______Evening _______ I'm fairly flexible 
Like any active and growing association, we have the need for people with specific skills.  We welcome anyone interested in furthering our goals.  However, if you have one or more of the skills below, please check if you might be willing to help us in a particular area.

______newsletter work



______public relations work

______public speaking familiarity

______technology expertise

______event registration or reception

______website management

______photography/videography
_______leadership experience

_______musical, artistic or dramatic skills

______ fund-raising

______financial record-keeping

______ membership recruitment

______research experience

______grant writing

______marketing background

______sales experience

Please make a check for a $30 annual individual or $50 for a couple's Suffragist Society membership to ECSHA.  

$15.00 as a Student Society member

Please mail the check to:

The Elizabeth Cady Stanton Hometown Association

PO Box 753
Johnstown NY 12095

